
Town Manager’s Update 
January 26, 2017

 
 
Announcements 
 

• Due to a State of NH Department of Motor Vehicles software upgrade, the Town Clerk’s office 
will not be able to conduct ANY motor vehicle registrations or related transactions from 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2017 through TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2017.   
Please plan accordingly if you have a new registration, a temporary plate that will be expiring or 
your registration renewal is due during the month of February. 
 

• Merrimack Police are currently accepting applications for the position of full-time patrol 
officer.  The deadline for application submission is Friday, February 3, 2017.  Please contact the 
Human Resources Department for further information. 

 
 
Town Manager’s Report 
 

• Merrimack Police would like to remind residents of the Winter Parking Ban which is still in 
effect until April 15, 2017.  Vehicles cannot be parked on the roadways between the hours of 
11:00pm and 6:00am.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 


